FEBRUARY 2, 2015 WEEKLY REPORT

Neighborhood and Business Improvement Districts:

On February 3, 2015, the Council adopted the reconfirmation of assessments for the Little Tokyo Business Improvement District and the 2015 Annual Planning Reports for the Lincoln Heights Industrial Zone, Byzantine Latino Quarter – Pico, Gateway to L.A., Greater Leimert Park Village/Crenshaw Corridor, East Hollywood, Historic Water front San Pedro, Greater Chinatown, Figueroa Corridor, and Highland Park Business Improvement Districts.

Staff met with the Consultant to review the Management District Plan and Engineer's Report for the proposed Pacific Palisades Business Improvement District on February 4, 2015.

The Neighborhood and Business Improvement District Division met on February 3, 2015 to discuss the Arts District Refund and questions which may arise from the affidavit mailing.

On February 3, 2015, staff attended a meeting with Councilmember Mike Bonin to discuss the proposed Venice Beach Business Improvement District.

On February 4, 2015 staff attended a meeting relative to the proposed Central Avenue Business Improvement District.

On February 4, 2015, a report in response to the Fuentes Motion was submitted to Council and Public Services.

On February 4, 2015, the report requesting legal changes for the Business improvement District Program was submitted to executive management.

Staff attended the Executive Management meeting on February 4, 2015.

One Public Records Act Request was processed.

